PHILGUARANTEE

Philippine Guarantee Corporation

NOTICE OF AWARD

PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2022-165

NOV 2 4 2022

DR. AMALIAT. PEREZ

Unit 302 Praise Condominium,
7395 Santillan St., Pio del Pilar,
Makati City

Dear Dr. Perez:

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the engagement of a
Service Provider/Consultant as Occupational Health Physician for CY 2022-2023 is
awarded to Dr. Amalia T. Perez in the amount of Pesos: Two Hundred Fifty-seven
Thousand Four Hundred (Php257,400.00), inclusive of applicable taxes.

Dr. Amalia T. Perez is therefore required from receipt of this Notice of Award to
formally enter into contract with PHILGUARANTEE. For this requirement, you can
coordinate with Atty. Ronces Anne S. Reyes-De Leon of Human Resources and
Organizational Department at rardeleon@philguarantee.qov.ph.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest
possible time.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Digitally
W signed by:

Pascual,

Alperto €.

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL
President and CEO Mea

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on : _f/ov. 22, 4034
Name of Representative of the Bidder : AfariaAmalice T. Horez
Authorized Signature : ﬁu(‘l mn Pﬂ#—r-/)/




